
Year 2 Homework letter—Friday 23rdFebruary 2024 
As part of her teacher training, Miss Cook has joined us this week and will be 

with us for the following 6 weeks. She will be leaving us at Easter. She will start 
to teach the children next week!  

English  
We started our new book this week: The 
Tadpole’s Promise. We have read the whole 
book and have been identifying verbs in sen-
tences. The children created actions for each 
verb and are so excited to show you them 
during our Class Collective Worship.  
 
Maths 
We have started our Fractions unit of work 
this week and have learnt how to identify 
1/2 as a fraction and how to find half of a 
number and a shape.  

As we work through the Spring term, we 
are practising reading and comprehension 
skills, primarily the 4 maths calculations 
additionally to our daily Maths lessons and 
grammar and spelling.  

 

Please read at home as much as you can 
and sign the reading record.  

Homework 

Spellings: Please practise the spellings set on 
Purple Mash. For your convenience, they 
are also printed on the back of this letter. 

Reading: Please read with the children for 
15 minutes every day and note this in the 
children's reading logs. 

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars and complete the gig. 

As part of our R.E learning next week on 
Jesus’ teachings, can the children bring in 
an empty small plastic water bottle for an 
art project on Monday.  

Diary Dates 

St. David’s Day – St David’s children to 
wear a yellow shirt—Friday 1st March 

Year 2 Collective Worship—Wednesday 13th 
March—9.05am 

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Miss Murray and Miss Cook 

As part of our spring term Love Project, we 
are once again supporting the Southwark 
Diocese Lent Call. The Bishop’s Lent Call 
raises funds for local community projects in 
Southwark and the Link Dioceses in Zimba-
bwe and Jerusalem. To support the Lent Call 
we are asking children to raise money 
through either giving something up or tak-
ing something up for the 40 days of Lent. 
We are encouraging children to collect spon-
sorship money for each day they manage 
this. This year Lent begins on Wednesday 
14th February and ends on Thursday 
28th March. Please find a sponsorship form 
attached.  

Wellbeing 

As Spring approaches, we are gearing up 
for a busy time weeding, planting and wa-
tering. We have already planted more pars-
ley and chives, and onions. Please do ensure 
the children have wellies/spare trainers and 
a rain coat in school.  

From next week, P.E will be on a Wednes-
day afternoon rather than a Friday after-
noon. Please do ensure the children have 
their P.E kits on Wednesdays.  




